COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, December 12, 2005

QUESTION 3
Councillor M. Daly

“To ask the Manager to update the Council on developments resulting from the Council’s involvement with the education initiatives for the Travelling Community and will he make a statement on this?”

Reply:
Discussions have taken place between the Council, the Department of Education and St. Aidan’s Community School, Brookfield. The Head of the Council’s I.T. Department is engaged in detailed discussions with the Principal of St.Aidan’s school with regard to the Mo Bhaile project (Communities on Line) with a view to submitting a detailed proposal to the Department of Education on the creation of an e-learning project which will enhance educational achievement among new school entrants including Travellers.

A series of meetings have taken place and the initiative has been raised with the High Level Group on Travellers.

